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To:  Professor Louis Rossi 
 Department of Mathematical Sciences 
 
From:  Errol Lloyd, Chair CIS   E.L Lloyd  
 
Date:  January 29, 2013 
 
Subject:  Support for proposed changes in your major requirements 
 
 
The Department of Computer and Information Sciences fully supports the proposed changes in each of 
the following as they pertain to course offerings of the CIS Department: 
 

 0236 – Revise major BA Mathematical Science    
 0237 – Revise major BS Mathematics Education    
 0238 – Revise major BS Quantitative Biology   
 0239 – Revise major BA Mathematics Education  
 0240 – Revise major BS Mathematics and Economics  
 0241 – Revise major BS Mathematical Sciences  

 
We believe that these changes will provide your students with a more consistent and applicable 
experience in programming theory and practice.  In addition since the CIS courses taken by your students 
will be more predictable, these changes will make it easier for the CIS Department to schedule our lower 
level courses. 


